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Rome, 29 April 2025 

  

Dear Hon'ble Dil Bahadur Nepali,  
 

We are very pleased to welcome Save Our Himalaya First - Nepal (SOHFN) as a member of 
the Mountain Partnership. We look forward to working together with the common goal of achieving 
sustainable mountain development around the world. We encourage the exchange of knowledge, 
information, expertise and resources among our global membership, and to that end invite you to 
propose and take part in initiatives that improve the quality of life and sustain healthy environments in 
the world’s mountain regions. We are confident that SOHFN will not only benefit from what the 
Partnership has to offer, but will also contribute significantly to realizing our agreed upon objectives 
and vision.  

  
 Please be reminded that membership is for four years, after which it may be renewed. Your 
membership will expire in April 2029. 

 We encourage you to visit the Mountain Partnership website for news, events and information 
about the activities and members of the Mountain Partnership.  

 We appreciate the commitment, energy and broad experience that SOHFN will bring to this 
international alliance. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Giorgio Grussu 
Mountain Partnership Secretariat 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


